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Lee Commissioners remind residents and visitors to choose one toll transponder to avoid being 
double-charged  
 
Fort Myers, FL, March 1, 2022 ‒ Lee Board of County Commissioners wants to remind residents and 

visitors to choose one toll transponder to avoid getting double-charged. Midpoint, Cape Coral and Sanibel 

Causeway bridges have the all-electronic tolling systems in place. 

Customers should choose one transponder and remove all others from the vehicle.  

Transponders compatible with LeeWay toll plazas are: 

• LeeWay 

• SunPass 

• E-Pass 

• E-ZPass 

• QuickPass 

• Peach Pass 

• I-Pass 

• Riverlink 

 

Customers who are charged by multiple transponders should contact the LeeWay service center and 

provide documentation that verifies both transponders were charged at the same date/time in the same 

facility/toll lane. Once verified, a refund is usually processed within two to four weeks. 

LeeWay transponders are accepted on virtually every toll road and bridge in the state as well as those in 
North Carolina and Georgia serviced by Quick Pass and Peach Pass. This includes the facilities run by: 
 

• Turnpike system roads (SunPass) 

• Central Florida Expressway Authority (E–Pass) 

• Miami Dade Expressway Authority (SunPass) 

• Tampa Hillsborough Expressway Authority. (SunPass) 

• North Carolina’s Triangle Expressway (Quick Pass) 

• Georgia State Road & Tollway Authority(PeachPass) 
 
Lee County has used All-Electronic Tolling since March of 2020 and it was set as the standard in October 

of 2021. Lee County moved to all-electronic toll collection to improve traffic congestion, improve driver 

safety and to align with SunPass plazas elsewhere in Florida. A free LeeWay transponder is available. A 

minimal prepay balance is required. LeeWay has issued more than 65,000 of the free sticker 

transponders since the electronic toll implementation. 
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To sign up for a free transponder or for more information visit https://www.leegov.com/tolls or call the 

LeeWay service center at 239-533-9297.  

Receive updates from Lee County Government by subscribing to the newsletter . 
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